
November News
Our students’ safety is always our top
priority. With extra precautions set in
place this year, our teachers have done
such an amazing job of creating lessons 
that engage our students. Whether it’s 
taking the learning outside the 
classroom walls and enjoying the 
courtyard, using technology in creative 
ways to stimulate our learners, or 
virtually inviting in members from our 
community to enrich the learning in our 
classrooms, our teachers are doing it 
all! 
Please continue checking your child’s
Google Classroom Parent Portal as this 
will be a great way to keep the lines of 
communication open this year. We are 
all part of the PES team, and we value 
our families and the role you have in our 
students’ learning. 

Teacher, Staff, & Student 
of the Month Club

Character Trait:
Teacher of the Month: Amy Williamson, 

2nd Grade Teacher 
Staff of the Month: Becky Huff, 

School Nurse 
Students of the Month: 

Gratitude-letting others know you see how 
they’ve helped you

PreK: Benton Palmer 
Kindergarten: Tristan Hicks
1st Grade: Jackson Smith 

2nd Grade: Evie Black 
3rd Grade: Kaine Reed 

4th Grade: Bryant Pardue
5th Grade: Gavin Miller 
6th Grade D’Ajah Smith 

Random Acts of Kindness Recipient: 
Travis Englebert, 6th Grader 

PTO Spotlight 
• We want to thank all participating families 

for helping our PTO through the Cash for 
the Pack Fundraiser. Your contributions-
no matter how big or small-help benefit 
our school, the teachers, the staff, and 
the students who learn and grow 
together here daily. We can’t wait to see 
how our PTO chooses to use this money 
to better PES! 

• PTO will be letting everyone know about 
Cash for the Pack incentive dates in the 
upcoming weeks. Stay tuned for more 
information. 

• Thanks to PTO for recently treating our 
3rd-6th Grade Honor Roll students to a 
drink and snack! 
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Important Dates
November 12th: Progress reports
November 17th: The NED Show (Virtual) for PreK-6th at 12:30 
November 23rd- 27th Thanksgiving Break 

Mrs. Landfair was named our 
2020-2021 Teacher of the 

Year!! This title is voted on by 
our faculty and staff each 

year, and we are so proud of 
Mrs. Landfair! She works very 
hard to plan and teach lessons 
in a hands-on, meaningful way, 
and her students are always 
safely and actively engaged in 

their learning. We feel so 
fortunate to have her as our 

preschool teacher at PES! 
Congratulations, Mrs. Landfair!

Red Ribbon Week
Thank you to all our students and families who 

participated in our RED RIBBON WEEK COMMUNITY 
OUTREACH! We are so proud to make such a positive

impact in our community.

As a school we collected 1,735 items to donate to the 
Ever Reaching Community Outreach in Pelahatchie. 

Our PreK & Kindergarten classes brought in the most items as 
a team, so they each earned a pizza party for their 

contributions of bringing in 534 items!! Way to go!

Congratulations to Mrs. Mann & 
the Volleyball Team! 

2A Region 5 District Champs 
Class 2A State Runner Ups 

October was National Principal’s Month. We want to 
take time to thank our principals for all that they do 
daily to keep our school running smoothly all while 
supporting teachers and loving our students so well. 
Thank you, Ms. Stanley & Dr. Hales!   


